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Molly Hazel the art teacher at OKH-MS, will demonstrate how her classes have integrated art using a TIP grant project in collaboration with the reading program. 
Mr. Escobar, a renowned artist, worked with the students to enable them to express their thoughts and feelings about the book, Where the Red Fern Grows, bringing the book to “life” through a collaborative mural project. The hands-on- creation afforded students the opportunity to discuss, write, and sketch ideas and images that became the foundation for a collaborative mural.
